
VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED 
Volunteers are still 
needed this weekend, 
June 23-25, for the 
Omaha Arts Festi-
val. Lincoln Lagers and 
Omahops will be serv-
ing beer and root beer 
to festival goers. This 
is a great time, so con-
tact president Dave 
Oenbring if you are in-
terested.  
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NEXT MEETING 
JULY 6, 7 p.m.:  

will be held at  
Lazlos Brewery  

loading dock  
located at 7th & Q 
(cellar building).   

They will provide us 
with 5 gallons of beer 
and tables and chairs 

for 30 people.   
We will have to pro-
vide our own food.   
We decided on pot 

luck, so don’t forget 
to bring something to 
share with everyone.  
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BEER QUEST  
The next Beer Quest is 
going to be a Belgian 
Wheat beers. Should 
make for an-
other interesting con-
test. Public tasting will 
be Sun., August 20. 
More information is 
available at:   
empyreanbrewingco.com  

PICNIC   
The annual picnic will 
be Sept. 16 at the 
home of Bob & Deb 
Catherall. We will 
pick hops in the af-
ternoon, eat and 
drink, then watch the 
Huskers take on USC 
in the evening. More 
details will follow.  

INTER-CLUB 
COMPETITION 
Beer styles for next 

year’s inter-club  
competition include:  

German Pilsner 
Bohemian Pilsner  
Classic Am Pilsner 

Mild Ale  
Southern & Northern 

Brown Ale  
British IPA  

American IPA  
Imperial IPA  

Wood Aged Beers 
BDB  

Support Your Local Home Brew Club 
  

 Dues are $25 per year and include the monthly 
newsletter. You may join or renew anytime or at 
the next meeting. Be sure to include your e-mail 
address and phone number.   
If you know someone who is not getting the 
newsletter, please let Bob C. know. We are work-
ing on updating the list. 
Visit our website: lincolnlagers.com  

AUGUST MEETING 
will be at Kim Theesen’s home on 
the 1st or 2nd Saturday in August. 

Have a safe and happy 
4th of July! 


